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Out of School Care for Remote Learning 

 

The Hopewell Valley YMCA is here for you!  

Since the Hopewell Valley Regional School District is 

moving to 100% remote learning during the week of 

November 30th, the Hopewell Valley YMCA will be 

offering Out of School Remote Learning Program at 

Stony Brook Elementary for all HVRSD families.  

Registration is limited and will be on a first-come, 

first-served basis.  Additional dates will be added 

should future All-Remote Learning only periods be 

required.  

Out of School Care will only be operated at Stony Brook Elementary School from 7:00AM-

6:30PM (PLEASE BRING YOUR ID every day for parent pick-up)! Tuition is $50 per child per 

day for this program. Please remember to include a PACKED LUNCH & a WATER BOTTLE for 

your child/children every day. An afternoon snack will be provided. All children must be 

escorted to and from the front entrance of the building (Stephenson Road) each day by a 

parent/guardian in order to complete the Department of Children and Families Office of 

Licensing health screening to be completed before the child enters the building. Masks 

must be worn at all times; however, mask breaks will be provided.  Each child should also 

bring their HVRSD Chromebook along with a pair of headphones each day they are 

attending as multiple people on devices is very difficult without headphones.  Children 

should have all passwords and login information to access e-Learning assignments or 

homework packets with them.  The YMCA staff will provide assistance with Zoom meetings 

but we do not have access to see each child’s account.   All items should be clearly labeled. 

Please check our website each day for updated information on this program. 

Current Offerings: 

Monday, November 30 Tuesday, December 1 Wednesday, December 2 
Thursday, December 3 Friday, December 4  

 


